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Look-up Table Development 
 

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) held the first in a series of discussions 
with the community regarding the development of the look-up table for radionuclides on 
October 20, 2011.  During this meeting, we discussed the process, timeline, and factors that 
will be considered for the look-up table development. 
 
Currently, the US EPA is in the process of validating data related to the radiological 
background study.  As soon as this process is complete, we plan to share this information with 
the community.  Due to the time required to thoroughly complete this process, DTSC has 
decided not to hold a technical roundtable discussion in November 2011. 
 
DTSC anticipates hosting a Technical Roundtable meeting in December 2011 to continue our 
discussion with community stakeholders on the look-up table for radionucides. We will send an 
announcement to the community as soon as this meeting is scheduled. 
 
Additional information regarding the Santa Susana Field Laboratory may be found at: 
http://dtsc.ca.gov/SiteCleanup/Santa_Susana_Field_Lab/index.cfm 
 
If you have any questions regarding this fieldwork please contact: 
Mark Malinowski 
SSFL Project Manager 
Department of Toxic Substances Control 
(916) 255-3717 
mmalinow@dtsc.ca.gov 

Yvette LaDuke 
Public Participation Specialist 
Department of Toxic Substances Control 
(866) 495-5651, press “3”, then press “2” 
yladuke@dtsc.ca.gov 

Media inquiries:  Jeanne Garcia, DTSC Public Information Officer – (818)717-6573 
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